

Famous Five Newsletter

W/c 2nd September 2025 2024

What a fantastic first week we've had at school! The students have been incredibly busy and enthusiastic and we're excited to share all the wonderful activities and learning experiences that have taken place.

We have started our science topic on the properties of materials. We had lots of fun using feely bags to help us to think about the properties of different materials and we used this information to help us think about why certain materials are used for a particular purpose.

In English we have been reading the text King Kong. We have learnt about how to use apostrophes and commas correctly. The children have also been able to use emotive language to describe the characters and they have enjoyed improving their work using polishing pens.

Our maths lessons have been based around place value and Roman numerals. The children have also learnt how to work out missing numbers in our arithmetic session.

Things to note

Homework will go home on a Thursday and is to be returned into school the following Wednesday. There will be a mixture of reading comprehension tasks and My Maths online tasks. We also ask that your child reads 3 times per week and you record this in your reading diaries. All children will receive a homework folder and a list of spellings that we will be covering throughout the year. We also ask that you go on TTRS as frequently as possible to improve your scores.

PE will take place on a Monday and a Friday. Please ensure that kit is in school on these days.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact either of us.

Many thanks

Mrs Allen and Mrs Turner

"Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you are God my Saviour and my hope is in you all day long." Psalm 25 v5



Our vision is to:

- · Love our learning.
- Know that God is with us, loves us and has a plan for us.
- Make the world a better place.